
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Mission Circle 1:30 PM 

Tuesday Session 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

 Mission 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

 

ELDERS 
Please pick up your Session packages from your  

mail box, for this Tuesday’s meeting.  Thank you. 

 
 

LUNCH BUNCH:  MONDAY, MAY 8 AT NOON           
3 

       Your articles for News ‘N Views are due May 7th. 
          Please send them directly to Nicole Auld at 

             nicole.auld@granderie.ca or they may be  

  left in the News ‘N Views mail slot in the lower lobby. 

 

               WINNIPEG INNER CITY MISSION 
 

               Tuesday, May 23rd at 7:00 PM 
              Paris Presbyterian Church 

 
Margaret Mullin and Presbyterian friends from the  

Winnipeg Inner City Mission will be doing a presentation about  

their work, especially with indigenous persons in Winnipeg. 

This is to whom St. Paul’s sends some of the Mitten Tree items. 

 

BOOK CLUB  
Next book:  Wenjack by Joseph Boyden 

 
See the link below for more info: 

http://www.goodreads.com/book/show/30079906-wenjack 

Next meeting set for Friday, May 26th at 1:00 PM 

 

“THE VOYAGE OF DOLLIER DE CASSON & GALINÉE 1669-1670” 
By John D. Ayre, Norfolk County, Ontario 

*Now available on Amazon.com – print and Kindle versions* 

 
 
 



                                CAMP KINTAIL REGISTRATION 
 Have you started to think about summer - and camping? 

           Registration for Camp Kintail 2017 has begun. 

            Please go to www.campkintail.ca to register 

             your child or grandchild for summer camp. 

  There is also printed information available in the Library. 

 

                         Our Mission Committee will be sponsoring our yard 

                         sale again this year.  It will take place Saturday, June 3. 

                         The committee is looking for items in good condition. 

               Proceeds of the sale go to PWS&D. 
      

 

Wednesdays 

March 15 – 

June 7 

6:45 – 9 PM 

Grief Support Group 

Tyrrell Baptist Church 

Cockshutt Road at Concession 13 

519-900-0517, ext. 111 

Wednesday 

May 3 

5:00 PM 

“Loaves of Bread” 

Waterford United Church 

FREE Community Soup Dinner 

Held first Wednesday of the month. 

Saturday 

May 6 

8:30 AM – 

Noon 

Plant, Bake and Book Sale 

St. James United Church 

Plants for spring gardens, books for summer 

reading and tasty treats aplenty! 

Saturday 

May 6 

9:00 AM – 

3:00 PM 

Springtime Country Market 

Waterford United Church 

Hand-crafted items for home and garden 

Saturday 

May 6 

7:00 PM 

“Sing Sea to Sea” 

Trinity Anglican Church 

The Cantores Celestes Women’s Choir 

Under the direction of Kelly Galbraith and 

featuring pianist Kate Carver 

Tickets $20 from Trinity church office 

 

CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT & CONFERENCE CENTRE 
May Manna Day  

Thursday, May 25, 2017 
10:30 AM – 3:00 PM 

“Towards a Vital Spirituality” 

Guest Speaker:  Rev. Dr. Dale Woods 

Principal, Presbyterian College, Montreal 



See bulletin board for registration information. 
 

TRUST FUND INFORMATION 
The St. Paul’s Trust Fund Binder (blue) in the library is available and up-to-date for anyone who 

is interested in learning more  

about the specifics of the various funds at St. Paul’s. 
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CHURCH DIRECTORY 2017 
Thank you to all those involved with the 

production of the new directory, including the  

Community Life Group members and Bob Ellis, the hostesses for the photo days, and to all 

those who attended the photography sessions.   

A reminder for any committee who has not yet had their pictures taken, please speak with Bob 

to schedule that session. 

 

ST. PAUL’S VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
July 17 – 21, 2017 from 9:00 AM to Noon 

“Kids Can Live Upside Down!” 

Sign-up sheet for volunteers is available in the library. 
As children hear stories about Jesus and how he related to people, they will explore ways to live 

as Jesus did.  Caring for the outcast might mean sitting with someone who doesn’t have many 

friends.  Loving an enemy might be saying kind words even when the other person is mean.  

Being one of “the least” may mean volunteering 

           to do a chore that other people don’t want to do. 

           When we live upside down, things look different!   

  We do the unexpected!  We work toward a just, peaceful 

and loving world where all people are welcomed and cared for. 

Are there ways you can get involved in the preparations or the actual events of the days?  Are 

there children or teens who you can encourage to attend?  Older children and teens are 

engaged in helping, i.e. with the plans, crafts, and in the dramatic storytelling. 

Please contact Janet Fulton, Judy MacIntosh,   

or the church office if you are interested .  Thank you. 
 



 


